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From: Concierge TODB
Sent: Monday, 04 January 2016 12:28 AM
To: Ashu Chawla
Subject: RE: Drop off

Dear Mr. Chawla 
 
Greetings from the Oberoi Dubai. 
 
Please note the chauffeur details mentioned below for the drop towards emirates hill: 
 
Chauffeur:  
 
Mob:  
 
Please also note the chauffeur details for the arrival transfers arranged for Mr. Koko: 
 
Chauffeur:  
 
Mob:  
 
Please contact me at the Concierge for any further assistance. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

  
Concierge  
 
The Oberoi 
Business Bay 
P.O. Box 71847 
Dubai, UAE 
Tel: +971 4 444 1 444 
Fax: +971 4 444 1 333 
Mob: +971 52 90 63926 
 
Email: Concierge.todb@oberoihotels.com 
Visit us at : www.oberoidubai.com, www.oberoihotels.com  
 
 
 
From: Ashu Chawla   
Sent: Sunday, January 03, 2016 11:04 PM 
To: Concierge TODB 
Subject: Drop off 






